
  
 

Working Together Achieving More 

Headteacher: Tim Marston 
Head of School: Nicola Morland 
Wreake Valley Academy 
Parkstone Road, Syston, Leicester LE7 1LY 
T: 0116 264 1080 
E: admin@wreake.bepschools.org 
W: www.wreake.bepschools.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
25th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers  
 
We have been able to have all year groups in school today by utilising staff to cover across both 
schools where we have had staff absence.  Unfortunately given the number of staff who have 
notified us of positive cases  and those still out isolating, we will be unable to have all year groups in 
school tomorrow and Thursday.  Therefore, we have taken the following decisions: 
 
Year 8 students will work remotely Wednesday 26th January and return to school on Thursday.   
Year 7 students will work remotely on Thursday 27th January and return to school on Friday. 
 
Work will be set by subject teachers and uploaded to Show My HomeWork (Satchel one). 
 
We are trying to minimise the time any year group works remotely as much as we possibly can and 
will continue, wherever possible, to give parents as much advance notice as we can to allow you to 
arrange childcare where necessary.   
 
We apologise for the inconvenience this causes. 
 
Thank you as ever for your continuing support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Tim Marston 
Headteacher 
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